Hello SU Families,
 
This week winter moved in with full force!  Thanks to all of you for continuing to follow our arrival and drop off procedures to keep everyone safe as more students are being dropped off and picked up at school.  We really appreciate it and it really does make the lines go faster!
 
No School 12/13
There is no school next Friday, December 13.  This is a professional learning day for staff members.
 
Funwear Thursday
Ms. Olson’s class choose favorite color day for next Thursday 12/2.  Students should wear as much of their favorite color as possible!
 
Lost and Found
Please check the lost and found this week for any missing items.  Any items not claimed by winter break will be donated.
 
Attendance                                                          
Every Day Matters!!!
Our attendance rates dropped a little this week.  As it gets colder and we start to experience winter weather, it is still super important for students to be at school each day.  Please let us know if you need cold weather gear to help with this!
This week’s attendance rates:
K-92%
1-91%
2-88%
3-89%
4-95%
5-92%
Congratulations to Ms. Olson’s 3rd grade class!  They are our attendance leaders this week with 97% of students here all day every day this week!
 
Lunch Menu
Lunch | Dec 9 24 | South Union
 
Important Dates
12/13 No School-PD Day
12/23-1/1 Winter Break
1/2 School Resumes
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

